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School Supply Lists are going home today! This year, we are introducing ClassBundl, which 

allows you to purchase your supplies on-line and have them delivered to your house!   

Visit ClassBundl.com/Order and search for “St. Ferdinand School.”  See the enclosed flyer for info. 

 Grades 1—7 Awards Assembly will be Monday, June 5th at 12:30PM in the Chapel. 

 PreSchool and Kindergarten will have their last full day of school on Monday, June 5th.   Graduation ceremonies will be 
on Tuesday, June 6th.  Preschool will be at 8:30AM; Kindergarten will be at 10:30AM. 

 Students entering Kindergarten, 2nd Grade, and 6th Grade next year (2017-18) need to update their health records.  
Letters with the specific requirements for each grade went home.  Please contact the office if you have any questions. 

 Remember to return your Library books.  If you have lost your book, you may replace it with a gently used book.  
Students may either return books during Library class, or in the main office.  Thank You. 

 St. Ferdinand Family Fun Fest will be June 22nd—June 25th.  This is a great opportunity for you to earn Parent Service 
Hours for the 17-18 School Year!  Please see the enclosed flyers to sign up and for more information. 

School Office Summer Hours:  Monday—Thursday, 9:00AM—1:00PM; Closed Fridays 

NEWS 

Friday, June 2nd:  Brookfield Zoo Field Trip, Grades PK—7th 

Monday, June 5th:  Awards Ceremony for Grades 1—7, 12:30PM Chapel 

Tuesday, June 6th:  PreK Graduation, 8:30AM.  K Graduation, 10:30AM 

Wednesday, June 7th:  Last Day of School!!!!   10:00AM DISMISSAL  

Monday, August 21st:  1st Day of School   

2017-2018 Tuition Agreements / Registration Forms 

Parents, please remember to return your Tuition Agreements.    
Also, if you have not yet turned in your registration form for 2017-18, 
please do so now:  Students are not enrolled until all necessary forms 

have been received.  Thank you for your cooperation.   

Notice:  As per Archdiocese Policy, any unpaid balances (FACTS, Before/After School) will 

result in a financial hold of student report cards.  Balances must also be paid in full in order 

to be enrolled for the 2017-18 School Year.  Please check your FACTS accounts and make 

sure you are up to date.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Congratulations to our May BoxTops Winners:  Lucas Salame and Natalia Kurczak!   
Don’t forget to save your BoxTops over the  summer months! 


